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4th September 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Early Morning Tennis Club 
 
Arrangements have been made for Ross Neary (Tennis Coach), to continue to run the early morning 
Tennis Club at School. Full details of the Club are as follows:- 
 
Open to    Years 1 – 4 (Minimum of 8 spaces required to run the Course). 
Date    Tuesday weekly. 
Time    8am – 8.45am. 
Dates     Commencing 11th September – 4th December. No session during half term.  
Cost    £42 per child.  
    Special offer for Year 1 children – 30% off first term i.e. £29.40. 
Equipment   All provided. 
Tennis Coach details  LTA Level 3-DCA, PTR Instructor, CRB checked, NVQ 2 in teaching  
    Tennis, First Aid certified, Fully insured and Child Safety certified. 
 
All tennis sessions take place in the School hall during the Winter Term. Sessions will take place on the 
Tennis court during the Summer Term if the weather is fine.  
 
Children should arrive at the Club changed and ready to take part, with their uniform in a bag ready to 
change into before School starts. 
 
If you would like your child/ren to attend please contact Ross via email Neary714@gmail.com. Once Ross 
confirms availability please email Ross the following addition information:- 

 Pupil name and class. 

 Parental contact details. 

 Emergency contact details. 

 Medical information. 
 
Payment can then be made direct to Ross (Account Number 05738898 / Sort Code 09-01-27). 
 
Sign up is required by Sunday 8th September.  
 
Please contact Ross directly should you have any further questions.  
 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Jamie Brown 
Headteacher 
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